
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Kristine Day, Assistant City Manager 

DATE March 2, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Public Hearing Continued to March 16, 2021, Regarding Revisions to 

the Approved City Prior Year Capital Improvement Project Plan and 

the Fiscal Year 2021 – 2025 Capital Improvement Project Plans 
  

Background and Analysis:  

City staff anticipated that proposed amendments would be ready for City Council 

consideration at this meeting and published a legal advertisement on February 20, 

2021, to notice a public hearing to be held on March 2, 2021, to discuss revisions to the 

approved prior year capital improvement project plan (CIP) and the Fiscal Year 2021 – 

2025 CIP. There remains some outstanding project accounting work to complete and 

City staff is requesting that this public hearing be opened to allow for any comments and 

to be continued to March 16, 2021.  

Fiscal Impact: 

Legal publication and staff time costs is estimated to be $335. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Open the public hearing and continue to the City Council Meeting of March 16, 

2021. 

 


